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NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF LAW AND PUBLIC SAFETY 

DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATION 

EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY PLAN (EEOP) CERTIFICATION 

Applicant/Subrecipient: 

UEI Number:  

Subaward Number:  

Any entity that receives federal financial assistance that is subject to the nondiscrimination 
provisions of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act (Safe Streets Act) of 1968, as 
amended (42 U.S.C. § 3789d), must comply with the federal regulations pertaining to the 
development of an Equal Employment Opportunity Plan (“EEOP”) found at 28 C.F.R. Part 42, 
Subpart E. Each subject entity is required to certify that it has submitted an EEOP, and 
subsequently provide to the Department of Law and Public Safety (“Department”) the proof of 
its EEOP Online Reporting Tool (“EEOP Portal”) submission. 

As of March 11, 2025, the EEOP Portal website contains a notice that indicates the U.S. 
Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs has temporarily paused the collection of 
this data. However, to date, the underlying statutory and regulatory requirements described 
above have not been removed or altered. Therefore, each subject entity must complete this 
certification. 

The undersigned certifies that it will continue to maintain any required EEOP pursuant to 28 
C.F.R. Part 42, Subpart E, and if the EEOP Portal reopens the undersigned acknowledges that 
it will be required to submit proof of its EEOP Portal submission to the Department. If the 
EEOP Portal reopens and the undersigned fails to submit proof of its EEOP Portal submission 
to the Department, any funding subject to the Safe Streets Act may be withheld until the 
Department receives and verifies proof of compliance with the EEOP requirements as well as 
compliance with all other relevant federal and state requirements.

Printed Name of Authorized Official, Project Director or designee: 

Title: 

Signature: 

Date: 


